ADDENDUM NO. 2

DATE: August 2, 2018 (s/L'“

TO: All Bidders -

FROM: Boyce H. EvansPurchasing Agent

SUBIJECT: Addendum No. 2 — Gleason Drive Sidewalk Project

BIDS TO BE OPENED: August 8, 2018, at 11:00 a.m. (Eastern)

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders regarding the
Gleason Drive Sidewalk Project. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and
modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Item 20.14 18" R.C.P. - Can this item be moved to be located under sidewalks? Due to
the cut elevation for flow line it would be much safer to have it relocated, because lane width is 8
1/2 ft or less

Response: No, the proposed 18" R.C.P. was designed to avoid conflicts with the KUB gas line that
is located underneath the back of the sidewalk. There should be approximately 10° of travel lane
between the centerline and the lip of gutter as shown in the plans.

Question 2: Ttem 20.14 18" R.C.P. - Can the flow line elevation be raised?

Response: No, the depth of the 18" R.C.P. is designed to provide the proper amount of cover due to
the vertical curve in the roadway.

Question 3: Should the ditch be shaped flat bottom the whole length of the project with liner and
r1p rap?

Response: Plan Sheet 4 includes two details that show the proposed geometries and stations of the
ditch that is impacted by this project. Any disturbed areas shall be covered with topsoil and seed.
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